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Chicago Attorneys Pen Article on Protecting From ADA ‘Surf-By’
Lawsuits
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Every public accommodation serving customers should ask itself this question: Is my business

accessible to customers with disabilities in compliance with Title III of the Americans with

Disabilities Act? In an authored article for Chicago Daily Law Bulletin, Chicago managing partner

Steve Miller and associate Scott Fanning explain the increased use of 'surf-by' web accessibility

lawsuits.

To read the full article, visit Chicago Daily Law Bulletin (subscription required).
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